
April 30, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Elizabeth Sullivan 

3432 Connecticut Ave., N.W. 

#21 

Washington, D.C.  20008 

 

Dear Ms. Sullivan: 

 

You recently provided me with two names and addresses to add to our mailing list, John D. 

Ehrlichman and McGeorge Bundy. 

 

Unless an individual personally requests to be put on our mailing list, or at least has prior knowledge 

that his or her name will be added, I cannot add his or her name to the list.  We need to be sure that 

the individuals on our mailing list do in fact wish to be on it.  There are several reasons for this, 

therefore, I am sure you understand why we need to monitor this closely. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 202-724-0088, ext. 253 if you have questions regarding this 

matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 


